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July 13, 2011 
 

 
Allen Anderson 
Manager 
South Kentucky RECC 
925-929 N. Main Street 
P. O. Box 910 
Somerset, KY 42502-0910 
 
Stephen Johnson 
Vice President of Finance 
South Kentucky RECC 
925-929 N. Main Street 
P. O. Box 910 
Somerset, KY 42502-0910 
 
Honorable Darrell L Saunders, P.S.C. 
Attorney at Law 
700 Master Street 
P.O. Box 1324 
Corbin, KY 40702 
 
RE: Case No 2011-00096 
 South Kentucky RECC 

Filing Deficiencies 
 

The Commission Staff has reviewed South Kentucky RECC’s response received July 6, 
2011 in the above case. The filing remains deficient for the reasons set forth below: 

 
Filing deficiencies pursuant to: 
 
(1) 807 KAR 5:001, Section 10(3)(b) - The present and proposed rates for each 
customer class to which the proposed rates would apply.  The customer notice, as set 
forth in the revised Exhibit D to the application, shows the Schedule A energy rate per 
kWh as $0.08819. However, the proposed tariff shows that same rate as $0.08820. 
Either the proposed tariff needs to be revised to match the customer notice, or a new 
customer notice must be issued to match the proposed tariff. 
 
(2) 807 KAR 5:011, Section 6(2)(a) – Revised tariff sheets to contain a symbol in the 
margin indicating the change made. In the proposed tariff, as set forth in the Application, 
Exhibit B, the rates on schedules LP-1, LP-2, OL, and DSTL show the symbol “(I),” 
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which indicates that the rates are being increased; however, South Kentucky stated in its 
letter dated July 5, 2011, that it is not proposing to change the rates in schedules LP-1, 
LP-2, OL, and DSTL. These proposed tariff pages need to be re-filed to reflect the 
elimination of the symbols in the margins.  
 
The statutory time period in which the Commission must process this case will not 

commence until the above-mentioned information is filed with the Commission. You are 
requested to file an original and 10 copies of this information within 15 days of date of this letter. 

 
In all future correspondence or filings connected with this case, please reference the 

above case number. If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

 


